
 As a lifelong, tax paying, property owning Oregonian, I want to voice my opposition to 
Senate Bill 978 or for that matter any other anti-Second Amendment legislation that might be 
considered by the Oregon legislature. There is more than enough laws on the books both 
State and Federal in regards to criminal use of firearms. 
                                                                                  Terry Kane 
                                                                                    7530 S.E. Salmon St. 
                                                                                       Portland, Oregon 97215  
 


